
SW Florida Chapter 297 

October 7, 2015 

Dr. Brian Botts 
Florida Southwestern Collegiate High School 
Lee Campus 

Good afternoon, Dr. Botts and Staff, 

On behalf of the National Association of Women In Construction, 
Southwest Florida Chapter 297, I would like to personally thank you for 
your partnership with our chapter. We are extremely excited to be able to 
work with you, your staff and your students on the design and construction 
of the shade structure for your garden and tilapia farm. Our chapter 
recognizes excellence in your curriculum & STEM Initiative and we are 
honored to be a part of the development in which these future student 
leaders can thrive. We are looking forward to getting started! 

Kind Regards, 

&q. 

Kami S. Ward, President 
NAWIC Southwest FL Chapter 297 
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